
 

How to enter PROBE bulletin contests 
 
PROBE contests for bulletin editors are held on the International level only at this time.  
Entries in the International bulletin contests, both print and electronic versions, may be 
submitted by individuals even if there is no district coordinator.  

 International contest  
o International Bulletin Contest (IBC)—both hardcopy and electronic, which have been 

merged into one contest  
 Contact:  
 All entries must be received by no later than April 1 – NO EXCEPTIONS  

 Entries may be submitted through the PROBE coordinator for your district, if there is one. 
Please contact him any further details that you may require.  

 Individuals may enter the contest by contacting the IBC Chair if there is no coordinator for their 
district.  

 


